
 

 

School Council Meeting  

 

All of our Councillors have shared ideas with Mrs Knowles and the Members of the 

Pupil Parliament regarding recycling, waste and use of plastics: 

 

Recycling 

Paper and cardboard - we already have red recycling bins and green collection 

points. We have scrap paper drawers.  

 

We need to: 

Label bins 

Lead an assembly next half-term – remind children about scrap paper and bins and 

using both sides of paper/pages in books, use of hand towels 

Councillors to make posters for around school 

Can we use scrap paper for arts and crafts clubs? We could use scrap paper to 

make a picture/poster or origami 

Remind children to use bins properly for hand towels – office to make signs please 

Think about a recycled materials weaving 

Litter pickers can be timetabled weekly 

Mrs Knowles to ask charities to lead an assembly 

 

 


